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C.F. WEBER presents at Techtextil 2024 

NEW CORDURA® 560dtex fabric with butadiene rubber coating 

for special applications 
 

After a long time, C.F. WEBER GmbH Spitzkunnersdorf can finally offer a fabric solution with butadiene 

rubber coating on CORDURA® 560dtex again. 

 

"Years ago, there was already a product solution that was very popular with our customers but had to 

be cancelled for production-related reasons. The newly developed product, which has the same product 

properties as its predecessor, will be celebrating its big comeback at Techtextil 2024, where it will be 

presented to an interested trade audience," - says Sales Manager Tino Dörfel.  

 

The high-strength CORDURA® backing fabric, together with the highly abrasion-resistant butadiene 

rubber coating and exceptionally good anti-slip effect, is particularly impressive for demanding special 

applications in a wide range of areas. These range from trim material for highly durable, extremely 

resilient items of clothing, abrasion protection applications for luggage and bags or anti-slip pads for 

holster stops in military applications or reinforcement materials for personal rescue equipment. 

 

This new C.F. WEBER product solution can therefore score points wherever the requirements for an 

extremely hardwearing protective material are very high. Further information will be available at 

Techtextil in Frankfurt am Main, in Hall 11.1 at the C.F. WEBER stand C49. 

 

Further information 

 

C.F. WEBER | Techtextil – Frankfurt am Main | Hall 11.1, Booth C49 
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